Long-Range Planning Committee
February 23, 2021
4:30 p.m.—6:30 p.m.
Virtual Meeting

Attendees: Kathleen Ambron, Brian Bostwick, Bob Colwell, Crysti Copp, Dave Culp, Terry
Davis, Karen Johnson, Nicole Moyer, Lucie Stanish, Betty Timmer

Absent: Bill Canterbury, Ralph Dergance, Erick Hartzell

Ad hoc attendees: Chardonnay Adams, Amanda Clark, Jessica Gould, Diane Leiker, Jonathan
Levesque, Marcy Phelps, Mike Porter

Consultant attendees: Mike Lopez, Liz Munn

Minutes:
1. Welcome and review minutes and agenda

a. Welcome community members and read the guidelines for observing public
meetings; spoke about the form for community members to complete before they
can gain access to the virtual meeting.

b. Minutes from last meeting approved.

2. Boundary Presentation by Chardonnay

a. Viewed and discussed enrollment numbers and “number of rounds” benchmarks
for the different catchments.

b. Discussed the pros and cons of the 5 options presented.

i. Discussed the enrollment and building capacity of each school.

i Discussed the pros and cons of transportation, size of classes, and
neighborhoods.

iii. Committee narrowed the 5 different options down to the top 3 after much
discussion. Then voted for the top options to present for feedback at the
Twain town hall, Peabody town hall, and ultimately to the Board of
Education.

3. Twain town hall discussion

a. The virtual town hall will be Tuesday, March 2 at 6:00 p.m. Bob, Lucie, and Betty
will be presenters for the LRPC.

b. Ran out of time to run through and discuss the presentation.

c. Amanda will update the presentation, add the 3 options and submit the
presentation to the committee on Wednesday, February 24 for review and
feedback (due by 11:00 a.m. on Thursday, February 25 so the presentation can
be updated and submitted for translation).

4. Adjourn



